
WELCOME to WORD OF LIFE 
We are so glad to have you join with us in worship today. 

If you are visiting or are looking to get connected, please fill out a Life 

Connect card found in the back of the seat in front of you, and place in 
the offering bag as it goes by.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

GoPro and Church Picnic 

 

Let’s kick-off summer and celebrate the end of a wonderful year! 

June 25 at 10:45 

One service only! 

Join us for lunch and activities after the service. 

Don’t forget to bring your lawn chairs and blankets! 

 

 

Prayer Summit 

Mark your calendars for our upcoming Worship and Prayer Event at 

WOL May 28, at 4PM  

Childcare will not be provided 

 Holidays 

Pastor Graham is away on holidays. He will be back in the office on 

May 26. If you have any immediate concerns please contact the 

church office.  

 

phone: 204.388.4800      email: info@wolchurch.ca 

 

 

30 Days of Prayer for the Muslim World 

 
Dear WOL Family, we are glad to let you know that the new "30 

Days of Prayer for the Muslim World" booklet is here!  These are 

our gift to you in thanks for your partnership with us in ministry.  

This prayer guide unites 1,000,000 Christians around the world 

before God's throne in prayer for Muslims.  Let's trust God to do 

great things again in the lives of Muslim families (and in our hearts 

too) as we pray together during Ramadan--their month of fasting--

from May 27 to June 25.  Pick up a booklet at the Life Central desk!   

                                                                              

Niverville Fair Service 

This year’s Fair Service will be held June 11, 10:30AM at NCF 

Borscht! 

The Niverville Fair is in need of 20 pails of borscht for June 9. The 

sign-up sheet can be found at the Life Central desk in the foyer. 

Contact Enni Harder for more information at 204.381.0947 

 

Summer Service Times 

Summer is just around the corner! WOL will be moving to 1 service 

for the summer months.  

Starting July 2, Sunday services will start at 10AM 

 

1Life Dates of Interest  

 
Wednesday, May 24 – Where’s Waldo 

Tuesday, May 30 - Grade 8 students "graduate" to Sr. Youth 

Tuesday, June 06 - Final Son City Lunch BBQ 

Tuesday, June 06 - Sr. Youth "Road Trip" to BDI (Bridge Drive In)  

Wednesday, June 21 - 1Life Youth Wind-Up (Grades 6-12) 

                                 LILAC RESORT 4pm-10pm $15.00 

                            (Bus leaves Son City directly after school - 4:15ish) 

   

For more information on any of these events please contact  

Pastor Chris at 204.388.4800 or email 1life@wolchurch.ca 

 

 

Niverville VBS 

 
Registration is now open for VBS 2017!  

 

This year's theme is Maker Fun Factory. Participants and volunteers 

can now visit www.nivervillevbs.ca to register.  

Registration deadline for volunteers is Sunday, June 25.   

VBS will run Aug. 14-18 at the Word of Life Church. 
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